Mr. R. Rose 343 Peters St SW Atlanta GA 30313

Dear Mr. Rose:

We wish to congratulate you upon successfully completing 35 hours of training in Diamond Grading with the Extension Division of the Gemological Institute of America on May 11, 1984.

We hope that, with the background of ideas and techniques you have now learned, you will continue to expand and develop your abilities, striving for a higher standard of professionalism through education.

We at the Institute believe this is an important step toward a successful future in the jewelry industry.

Sincerely yours,

GEMOLOGICAL INSTITUTE OF AMERICA

Susan B. Johnson, G.G. Manager, Extension Division

SBJ: ntb



General Services Center 100 Edgewood Avenue, N.E. Altente, Georgis 30303 (404) 527-7100

February 18, 1988

Mr. John Howton Fulton Loan Offices, Inc. 343 Peter Street, SW. Atlanta, GA 30313

Dear Mr. Howton:

On behalf of the Boys Clubs of Metro Atlanta, serving over 7,000 boys, please accept our sincere thanks for the 125 leather jackets that your firm has donated to our agency.

Again, we appreciate your thinking of the Roys Club.

Cordicily,

Ron Osborne

Executive Director

RO:mo



STATE OF GEORGIA

OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR
ATLANTA 30334-0900

Zell Miller GOVERNOR

March 23, 1993

Mr. Richard Rose Fulton Loan Office 343 Peters Street, S.W. Atlanta, Georgia 30313

Dear Richard:

Often times I hear of jolks in the community that go the "extra mile" when it comes to helping others and ask nothing in return. It always makes me very proud of our state to hear about these people. When Pat Stephens and Mike Reeves told me recently about the project that you have been working on, I realized immediately that you are one of those who goes that extra mile. You are to be commended for the hard work and dedication that you put into this project, and I am honored to express my heartfelt thanks for your involvement with Great Kids Coloring Book.

The idea is a wonderful one and the finished product is great! The joy that these coloring books bring to a frightened and confused youngster must make all your efforts worthwhile. I can think of nothing more rewarding than knowing your talents brought a smile to the face of some unfortunate child who is totally dependent on the generosity of others. You and all the wonderful people who are involved in this endeavor are very special.

With warmest personal regards, I remain

Zell Miller

ZM/mg

cc: Ms. Pat Stephens Mr. Michael Reeves



Valley Police Department

P. O. Box 186 Valley, Alabama 36864 Telephone (205) 756-4183



To Serve Mankind, Saleguard Lives, and Protect the Innocent" Chief of Police

MAJOR TERRY L. SANDERS
Administrative Assistant

Mr. Rose,

I am sending this letter to express my sincere appreciation for your total cooperation during my investigation of several residential burglaries in our city. I also would like to thank you for your assistance in identifying and recovering the stolen pieces of jewelry that had been pawned at your business. If all the people that I deal with were as cooperative as you, my job would be a lot easier.

Again I would like to thank you for your help, and if I can ever be of assistance to you please do not hesitate to call me.

Sincerely,

Sgt. Ronald Docimo

Sall Soul



GEORGIA RADIO READING SERVICE, INC. 1580 Peachtree Street, N.W. • Atlanta, Georgia 30309 • 404-873-3930

18 November 1988

Fulton Loan Office 343 Peters Street, S.W. Atlanta, Georgia 30313

Dear Mr. Rose,

I wish to express my appreciation for the SCA radio receiver which you retrieved and returned to the Georgia Radio Reading Service, Inc.

The radio is used by blind and physically handicapped persons to listen to broadcasts of newspapers, current books and magazines. This is the only way that many of these print-handicapped persons can have access to the printed page.

The radio, which has a replacement vaule of \$80.00, will be loaned to a handicapped person in the very near future.

Thank you again for your kindness and good citizenship.

Cordially yours

Jim Cashin Executive Director